
 

 

GARFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD 
BUDGET HEARING MEETING 

________________________________________________ 
 

Thursday March 23, 2017, 6:00 p.m. 
Garfield Township Hall 

1138 West Erickson Road, Linwood MI 48634 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 
The meeting was called to order by James Dubay the Supervisor at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Roll call: Supervisor-James Dubay, Clerk-Connie Fantozzi, Treasurer-Karen 
Snyder, Trustee-Gerald Rivard, Trustee-Leroy Day were all present.   
 
The Pledge was said in unison.  Public attendance 4. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Budget Hearing Business: 
 
Reviewed the Trash Fund, Fire Fund and General Fund Proposed Budgets for the 
2017-2018 Fiscal year. 
 
Motion made by Day/Rivard to accept the clerk’s proposed Trash Budget.  
Motion carried. 
 
Motion made by Snyder/Day to accept the clerk’s proposed General Fund budget 
with these changes:  1) per Treasurer add $5.63 additional into General Fund 
Tax Collection for an new total of $66,200.86 2) increase Road construction 
$105,268.72 3)decrease Road/Bridge reserve to $40,000.00.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion made by Fantozzi/Day to accept the clerk’s proposed Fire Fund budget 
with these changes:  1) reduce Property & Casualty insurance to $15,171.21 to 
balance the revenue to expenditures.  Motion carried. 
 
The supervisor read the 2017-2018 General Appropriations Act.  Motion made by 
Fantozzi/Day to accept the 2017-2018 General Appropriations Act and place on 
file. Motion carried.  Roll call vote:  Connie Fantozzi “Yes”, James Dubay 
“Yes”, Karen Snyder “Yes”, Gerald Rivard “Yes”, Leroy Day “Yes”. (See 
Attached) 
   
Motion made by Fantozzi/Gerald Rivard to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.  Motion 
carried. 
 
 

_______________________________    



 

 

Connie Fantozzi, Clerk 


